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GRADUATES IN
MYANMAR

Graduates from the last
3 classes met in
September for a time of @
refreshing and
instruction. Keith, Gary Cooper, and John & Cindy
McKinney shared the teaching for the 30 hours of
ministry which took place over 5 days.

Here is what two of the graduates shared with us:
“Now | am teaching in my Pastor’s Bible school...all the
students said the Rhema courses are so powerful.” T
Another said, “(1 am) sharing the Good news to non-believers...nurturing believer’s
spiritual growth by teaching the Word of God. Praying and teaching the sick the
Word of God. People are set free through the Word of God. They give testimony
how they are set free.”

VEHICLE IN USE ALREADY!

Thank you to all who contributed toward the purchase of a vehicle! Keith has been
meticulously researching vehicles for at least the last 3 months. On a Friday
evening we purchased a Mitsubishi SUV style vehicle, and 48 hours later on Sunday
evening, Keith drove it to Korat for the opening week of the new Rhema Bible
Training Center Northeast Thailand.

Keith took with him, Rev Gary Hausman, and
an interpreter but there was room for more.
This vehicle will seat 8 people, or, either the
back or middle seats can be folded down to
haul cargo.

THANK YOU FOR HELPING US!
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READY, GET SET, COME ... TO RHEMA NORTHEAST THAILAND

Rhema Bible Training Center N.E. Thailand opened for the first session and the first
class of incoming students the beginning of October (2014)! This was preceded with
a “Get Acquainted With Rhema” 3 day seminar in August.

Pastors Kevin & Orathai Hemingway, graduates of RBTCT, are the campus
coordinators. This school will operate similar to the Myanmar campus, that is, 3
sessions per year, each session is 4 weeks of teaching 6 hours per day Monday
through Friday. It will take 2 years to complete the program. These intensive
courses include the same volume of material as is offered at the Bangkok campus,
but allows the pastors to come study and still be available to minister at their
church over the weekend. This accomplishes our goal of taking Bible teaching and
ministry training to those who cannot come to Bangkok for studies.

a—

\ | e
\.

OVERFLOWING CROWD AT PRAYING WITH 3 W ,

POWER CONFERENCE , & LW e

i\ \® A\

Thank you for praying for the August conference,
Praying With Power! A crowd of over 130 people
eager to draw closer to God and take their prayer
life up to a high level overflowed from the classroom
into the foyer. “The effective, fervent prayer of a "
righteous man avails much.” (James 5:16b)

BANGKOK: A ciTY OF MANY NATIONS

Pastor Anil K. Rai, a Nepali, and his wife from Burma, are two of our
graduates serving the Nepali people here in Bangkok. They recently invited
Keith to minister at their church, Nepali Gorkha Christian Alliance Church
Thailand.

BRING IT ON

A Christian Businessmen’s group in Surat Thani, Thailand want more
of God’s Word in their life. Last years seminar was such a hit they
invited Keith back again in September (2014). They sponsored “The
Supportive Ministry” seminar and had a great turnout: over 200
people attended (including pastors), and 22 churches were
represented.

Keith’s messages focused on the heart and attitudes of a servant, and
how to work together with your pastor. These messages were spot
on with the needs of the Christian community there, and those who
attended were so impacted with what they learned that they
suggested Keith return for another seminar so they could learn about
the other side of the relationship, Leadership for Pastors. Next year.

THANK YOU FOR HELPING TO MAKE ALL THIS POSSIBLE!



